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English…This week in English we have 

been looking at Fact Files. We have 

created our own fact file of a fire engine 

for Sprowston Fire Service. We found out to 

make a fact file successful it needs to have 

a title, subtitles, it needs to be non-fiction 

and the information needs to match the 

sub title otherwise it does not make sense. 

The children have created some amazing 

fact files!  

Phonics 

This week we have continued to look at split digraphs for our sounds of the week. This 

week our sounds were o-e and u-e. We looked at how u-e can make two different 

sounds just like oo. For example in cube the u-e make the U sound whereas in flute the 

u-e makes the ew sound.  

Our words for this week were: no, saw, make, their, them and as.  

Our words for next week are: do, me, look, when, put. 

 

Dates 

 

Feb 4th: Premier Sport’s enrichment day 

Feb 7th- Intergenerational week 

Feb 9th- SENCO parents workshop @ 2:15pm 

Feb 11th- Bobble hat day 

Feb 14th – 18th- Half Term 

Maths… In our Maths this week we have 

continued our learning from last week but we 

have been focusing on subtraction. The 

children used their learning from last week to 

help. We also recapped our learning of 

comparing amounts using <, > and =. The 

children know that the steps to success is to 

ensure we work out the answer to one side of 

the number sentence, then find the answer to 

the other side and then looking carefully at 

the symbol in-between to find out if it is 

correct or not.  

Spellings 

Last week Mrs Munday sent out a 

letter explaining how we will be 

starting spellings. Every Friday we 

will be doing spellings based on 

our high frequency words for that 

week. We will be checking this 

through playing various different 

games. Our words for next week 

are: do, me, look, when, put. Take 

a look at Mrs Munday’s post on 

Tapestry to see how you can 

make this learning a little more 

fun.  

Music… In our Music this week we have 

started to learn a song which we will continue 

to sing and eventually sing altogether in a 

round. The song that we have been looking at 

is London’s Burning. This links with our learning 

in Geography, History and Design and 

Technology. The children have loved this so 

far and we can’t wait to continue this!  


